
What has been happening this week?
As usual, we have had a busy week in school. In our assemblies the children learnt about the musician
Stevie Wonder and how he overcame a disability to record and perform music. The children had an
opportunity to hear some music from his career and talk about aspirations for themselves. 

This week the Year 3- 6 children have been attending our school discos! It was great to see the children
having fun and enjoying spending time with their friends. Thank you to the PSFA and the parents/carers
who offered to support at each of these events. They would not be possible without you. 

Parent Survey: I know that it will feel like you have only just completed a survey for us, when Ofsted came
before half term, but could I please encourage you to complete our school survey! Although the Ofsted
survey is shared with us during the inspection, we are not left with the comments, so this is a great way for
us to hear your views directly. The link for the survey is: https://forms.office.com/e/kN0FTftfNC

School photos...
You will have received your child’s individual photos, class photos and any sibling 
photos this week. Please follow the instructions on the photos for how to order, 
or contact Brian Morris directly as per the contact details for any questions or queries.

                       Rights Respecting at 
                          Brindishe Manor

As you will know, we are a Gold Rights 
Respecting School. This means that the children
 know the rights of a child and understand how
 they can respect the rights of others. We have
 a Rights Respecting team of children in school,
 who  support classes with their classroom charters, 
playground charters and decide some of our 
charitable events throughout the year. They will 
also begin to lead assemblies and work in different 
classrooms to share information. In October 2024, 
we will be completing the accreditation again and 
are excited to show Unicef the work that we have been doing in 
school. We will be focussing on the sustainable development goals across the school. 
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We have had a piece
of artwork accepted

for the online RA
Young Artist

Summer Show from
2 of our talented

Year 4 children. Well
done Arabella and

Maya! 

Signing up for Weduc
A reminder that it is important to sign up for our communication and

payments app, Weduc. This will mean that you do not miss any
communications or information about educational visits. You will also

have access to the calendar which gives you the dates for future
events. Please spread the word with parents/carers from your child’s
class as this newsletter is sent out on Weduc and so people who have

not signed up can’t see it!

Science Week Competition

The science team would like to say a really big congratulations to all of the children who took part in
this year's Brindishe Manor Science Competition. It has been lovely to see every class take part and
children coming into school with their magnificent creations. This year’s entries have been brilliant
and very imaginative which has made it very hard for the science leaders to decide on the winners.
Those who have won will receive their certificates next week. Parents of the KS2 winners who have

been selected to attend the science workshop at Colfe’s School will be contacted.



If your child is going to be absent from
school, it is important that you ring our

school office and leave a message
before 8:45am. 

Once the registers are taken, we will
begin calling parents and carers who
have not called us already. As you can

imagine, this can be a lengthy process if
you haven’t left a message. 

We have been asked by Lewisham colleagues to share
this flyer with you to promote a session being held on
Tues 16th June 6-8 at the Civic Suite in Catford. They
would like to gather views from as many parents and

carers as possible to inform their work on refreshing the
Lewisham SEND Strategy. All are welcome, and all details

are below.



The Broadway Theatre, Catford will come alive from Monday 10 June to Sunday 16 June, with SEEN Lewisham, a
new Global Majority festival for London, showcasing the inherent talent in Lewisham, one of London’s most
diverse boroughs. This new festival will showcase, mentor and fund artists of Black, Asian and global majority
ethnicities from Lewisham, helping them to elevate and amplify their work to new audiences.

SEEN Lewisham is a partnership between the London Borough of Lewisham and innovative, multi-award
winning arts company Nouveau Riche. The festival is funded by Lewisham Council, the Mayor of London and
the UK Government’s Shared Prosperity Fund.

Kicking-off Lewisham’s first programme announcement is Black Wall Street, The Dreamland, the latest
production by Khareem Jamal on Friday 14 June. Taking place in Tulsa, Oklahoma, in 1921, the production
brings to life the extraordinary tale of Greenwood, a predominantly black neighbourhood within Tulsa.

Click the ‘SEEN LEWISHAM’ image below for the full programme of events. 

Weekly Online Safety Bulletin - NSPCC TOOLS 
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Parent/Carer Survey 

SEEN Lewisham - A new Global Majority festival for
London comes to the Broadway Theatre this June

Thank you to the hundreds of parents/carers who answered our survey last week. The survey has now closed
and over the next few weeks we will collate the results and take on board all the feedback you have given.
Before the end of term, we will present the results to the Governing Body, staff and of course to all of our
parents/carers with our next steps and actions. Thank you once again for your ongoing support and important
views. 

There are lots of positives to being online for children, from staying in touch with friends to learning about
the world. There are some challenges, too, and the online world can be tricky for children to navigate. For
some it can become overwhelming trying to keep up with friends, and the pressure can mount.
Noticing how your child is affected by being online is the first step in helping them manage their
wellbeing.
You can:

manage the content that your children see
ensure the interactions they have are suitable
manage how long they’re online, in balance with other activities.

There are several things you can do to help support a child, including using specific apps and checking
app settings. Click on the Online wellbeing image to find out more, including some top tips. 

https://www.broadwaytheatre.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-wellbeing/?source=ppc-brand&_gl=1*hrcujy*_up*MQ..&gclid=eb931af8fcfb1a3e4aad7c9233cd46d1&gclsrc=3p.ds


Articles 32 & 35 – World Day Against Child Labour

Article 32  - Child labour – Governments must protect children from economic exploitation and work
that is dangerous or might harm their health, development or education. Governments must set a
minimum age for children to work and ensure that work conditions are safe and appropriate.

Article 35 - Prevention of sale and trafficking -Governments must protect children from being
abducted, sold or moved illegally to a different place in or outside their country for the purpose of
exploitation.

Throughout history, children have had to work in all sorts of different ways. In the 20th Century the world
agreed that work that endangered children or stopped them from enjoying all their rights was unacceptable.
In 2002, The International Labour Organization (which was set up by the United Nations) launched the first
World Day Against Child Labour to highlight the struggles faced by working children. Held each year on 12th
June, the day is intended to promote and encourage the growing worldwide movement against child labour. It
is hard for most children and young people in the UK to imagine what it must be like to have to work as a
child. Exploring articles 32 and 35, through the activities this week, will help you to understand and think
about the effect of child labour.

How many reasons can you think of why children should be protected from working, especially in dangerous
conditions? 

·Their family should have a good enough standard   of living without them working.
·Children should be in education.
·Their health and safety should be protected.
·Children’s views and best interests should be considered.
·Other harm could come to them in the workplace.
·It could lead to further exploitation or trafficking.
·They should have time to be a child and have all their rights.
·They should have time to rest and play, and to develop their talents. 

With your child at home, ask your family, grandparents or older friends if they had a job when they
were children. What work did they do? How did their work impact on their rights?

Children weren’t always protected by the Convention – watch some of this video to find out what life was like
for many children in the UK during Victorian era.

Right Respecting 



Federation Choir Concert - Thursday 20th 4pm at Brindishe Green 
INSET Day - schools closed to all children - Monday 1st July 
End of Term - Thursday 25th July 2024

Key Federation Dates

Governing Body
If you would like to attend a Brindishe Federation Governing Body meeting, please email our Chair of
Governors, Liz Murphy - lmurphy@brindisheschools.org. Our last meeting of this academic year is on
Tuesday 16th July at 6pm at Brindishe Lee School.
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